
From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com> 

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:10 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: From Resident Susan Levine...about the Ryan Reval  
  
Dear Mayor Mark and Trustees.. 
 
I agree entirely with Robert Berg and Robert Harrison and their 
presentation at the July 13 Village Board meeting. 
 
I do think that in fairness another person should be added to the  
BAR for the Reval work.. and Dorothy Finger should be asked to resign. 
 
I also believe that the Ryan Reval should be voided for all 
the reasons given by those who speak so well and have given 
more than enough justification for that. 
 
My husband and I are 47 year Scarsdale residents.. 
Seniors.. 
who cannot afford the increase in our 
taxes as the result of what we believe to be our 
large over assessment by Ryan..way above the Tyler 
assessment.  
We live on a tiny .15 piece of land 
in Heathcote and have the second smallest house 
in the entire neighborhood..and the oldest. Built in 1929. 
Unimproved. 
 
I am disappointed in how little you are  
willing to do for those of us in this position.. 
despite the fact that you have been offered 
various grounds upon which you can act to 
Void the Ryan reval. 
 
Tyler's reval has already been grieved..over 2 years.. 
so it would seem that your actions would not result in a  
huge wave of new grievances our Village Attorney has contended. 
 
In any case...I do think that this latest Reval was a big mistake.. 
 
Ryan did not act in our best interests of our Village... 
 



and that it appears that the huge Reductions for those in  
Murray Hill were passed along as Increases for those of us on the  
smallest pieces of property..the smallest and oldest homes.. 
like mine..and to people who can least afford the increases. 
 
Respectfully submitted... 
 
Susan Levine 
Ardmore Road 
 


